
Canad. Pac. Road - kXploration May 1, 1881 

R. B. A.ngus to John A. Gordon, Prince Albert, 
N.W.T. 

Canadian Pacific Road "has already commenced 
building operations on a somewhat extensive 
scale.The information you give concerning the 
country agrees substantially with that held by 
our Associates who are acquainted with it and 
with the reports of our explorers." 


